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Dear Parents, 
 
Happy New Year! We hope you had a joyful and restful holiday season with 
your loved ones. As we step into this new year, we are excited to welcome you 
and your children back to school for another term filled with learning, growth, 
and new opportunities. It has been a wonderful week back in school, despite 
the hazardous weather conditions.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and trust. Let’s work together to make this 
year one of hope, achievement, and joy for the children. 
 
Wishing you and your family a blessed and prosperous new year! 

 

      Warm regards, 

      Mrs Bates 

Weekly Attendance 

Well done to Year 4 who are this week’s    
attendance superstars with 95.8%  

Year 2 are our most punctual class. 

Well done everyone!! 

Student of 
the Week 

Virtues to live 
by 

Nursery  Munachimso  

Rec    Isla  

Year 1    Fatima  

Year 2   Tobias  

Year 3   Bhavya  

Year 4  Mira 

Year 5  Asia   

Year 6  Faith   

Nursery Mirha   

Rec  Mishri   

Year 1  Mikaylah  
Year 2 Amaya   

Year 3 Kai   

Year 4 Angela   

Year 5 Jesse    

Year 6 Olivia  

 

Dinners are £12-75 per week payable on Monday in advance. One 

month’s notice will be required in writing to change to pack lunch.  

Thank you. 

Please can we just remind you of our uniform policy 
which does state :- black shoes to be worn with     

uniform, plain black trainers to be worn with  active 
wear, no jewellery apart from plain studs for earrings 

and a watch – analogue or digital (but no smart    
watches) – for our older  children. Also due to health 
and safety reasons there can be no earrings for PE – 

they must be taken out at home before your child 
comes to school. If they are  unable to remove them     

themselves – we are not able to put plasters on to 
cover them. Also children’s hair should not be dyed or 

have temporary pieces in; short hair should not be 
worn shorter than a ‘number 2’ –  patterns and lines 

are not allowed, hair bobbles and slides should        
coordinate with school uniform, whilst coloured braids, 

even though they are gorgeous, are not allowed. 

School Uniform 

School Holiday Absence 

Please remember that NO holidays during term time will 
be authorised. Unauthorised  absences of 5 days or 
more, during two consecutive half terms, will incur a 

penalty notice from Bolton Council. 

Please can you advise the office as soon as possible of 
any changes to contact details for your child, including 
mobile numbers, home landlines and full addresses for 

both parents. Please also update any dietary and medical 
information for each child, so our records are constantly 

up to date.  

Email: main@sspp.bolton.sch.uk 


